

Hi Po

We came back from the NZ trip. Enjoyed it. Thanks.

However we didn't manage to go for stargazing because of poor weather, so voucher is with me. For Mount Cook, the glacier explorer trip got cancelled due to weather on the designated day but the next morning the trip was available and my brother and I decided to go. However weather there at Mount cook was too cold for my parents and they didn't go. The operator issued a refund letter for my parents for the glacier explorer.

Can I go to your office to collect refund for the stargazing and 2 pax for the glacier explorer tomorrow afternoon?

Thanks

Chris

(SIN – 16OCT2012)